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Term 2 Week 2 
We have had a very busy start to term 2 with the 
students representing at the Nyngan ANZAC Day 
Service and march.  The students always look forward 
to this day and reflect on the sacrifice made especially 
of the men and women in our area.  Resilience, 
strength and determination are all characteristics the 
students identify with and try to practice in their daily 
lives. 
 
Term 2 has seen the start of the implementation of 
THRASS (Teaching, Handwriting, Reading & 
Spelling Skills) a system that is based on sound to 
text, which our very visual learners have taken to 
straight away.  I look forward to seeing the progress 
the students make, if what we have seen so far is 
anything to go by. 
 
Sadly L the Josephs Family will be leaving our school 
community in June.  We will greatly miss Sophia’s 
hard work as SAM and Ruby and Harry’s happy faces 
each day.  Fortunately Kellie Turnbull will take on 
the SAM role and Niki Cooper will fill the GA and 
cleaning positions.   
Thank you to all the parents who value our school 
and are prepared to keep the wheels turning to enable 
to keep the education of our children front of mind. 

Cross-country training has started with the students 
practicing each morning.  Cross-country will be held 
in Hermidale on the 25th May. 
 
Premiers Reading Challenge is still running.  All the 
students are participating and enjoying reading a 
variety of books.  Keep up the great work and 
remember to write the books on your list. 
 
Bogan Bush Mobile will be visiting the school on 12th 
May 10am to 12.  Please bring your young ones along 
for a great time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates 
May 
9th to 11th NAPLAN 12th Bogan Bush Mobile 10am @ school 

25th X Country @ Hermidale 27th Marra Arts Cocktail Ball 26th & 29th Mid Term Break 



 


